
Dear 3C Families,  
 Sometimes the right book is all it takes to nurture a child’s love of reading! Although 

there is not a specific reading program in 3rd grade, we do encourage students to read 
frequently! 

  My classroom library and the Hosack Library are PACKED with awesome 
literature choices, but sometimes children enjoy purchasing their own books to read. Each 
month, you will have an opportunity to order books for your family through Scholastic 
Book Clubs.  

 When you place an order online, you’ll help us earn FREE BOOKS for our classroom! 
Ordering online is fast & easy!  

1.  Register online at clubs.scholastic.com 
2.  Click: Parents à Connect to Teacher 

3.  Enter our Class Code : NCZ2Y  
4.  Choose from thousands of titles!  

5.  Submit your order  

If you do not have access to a computer, or prefer not to order online, I can gladly 
place the order for you. Kindly place the order form & check made out to Scholastic Book 
Clubs in an envelope marked “3C Book Order.”  The due date for orders is Wednesday, 
September 19th.  
 
Thanks for your support,  
Ms. Lamagna 
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